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Message from the Guest Editor

Viruses have been known for a long time and others are
emerging like the current SARS-CoV-2. The sum of
knowledge regarding the detection of viruses, and their
role in human diseases (acute and chronic), has increased
considerably in recent years. The detection of
enteroviruses, especially coxsackieviruses B (CV-B) and/or
markers of infections (antibodies), was the foundation of
the hypothesis of the role of these viruses in the
pathogenesis of type 1 diabetes. Moreover, the detection of
enteroviruses helped in investigating the role of these
viruses in thyroid chronic diseases. More recently, the
pandemic caused by SARS-COV-2 revealed the role of this
virus in endocrine diseases like thyroiditis and diabetes
(type 1 and type 2). The relationship between viruses and
endocrine diseases is complex, as shown by the
predisposition to severe forms of SARS-CoV-2 infection in
patients with diabetes.

In this Special Issue we further explore the role of viruses
and the mechanisms of viral pathogenesis of endocrine
diseases, opening up new perspectives for combating them
by attacking viruses. Original articles, short
communications, and general reviews are welcome. 
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

"Microorganism" merges the idea of the very small with the
idea of the evolving reproducing organism is a unifying
principle for the discipline of microbiology. Our journal
recognizes the broadly diverse yet connected nature of
microorganisms and provides an advanced publishing
forum for original articles from scientists involved in high-
quality basic and applied research on any prokaryotic or
eukaryotic microorganism, and for research on the
ecology, genomics and evolution of microbial communities
as well as that exploring cultured microorganisms in the
laboratory.
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